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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

We are with you with the first issue of Turkish Journal of Gynecology and Obstetrics 2025. Our March issue includes 12 original
research articles. Five of these studies have been submitted to our journal from international institutions, while the remaining
articles are studies conducted at leading centers in our country.

We believe that the international study examining artificial intelligence and biomarker values in the prenatal screening of Down
syndrome, a significant concern for obstetricians, will attract great interest from our readers.

We extend our gratitude to our reviewers who contributed to the preparation of the March issue and express our love and respect
to our physicians.

Sincerely

Ercan Yilmaz, Prof. MD
Fatih Sendag, Prof. MD
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